Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/23/2021 11:01:13 PM

First name: Jani Last name: Klatt Organization:

Title:

Comments: I attended the original meetings a few years back and it seems they are still in the same lane today for this project. The main access if from the tram which does not impact our roads, neighborhoods and our east mountain living. Personally, I have never heard or been bothered by noise from tram riders and skiers. This rollercoaster is within the bounds of the ski runs and creates no more noise than the chair lifts. Last time I took one of those lifts, you floated over wildlife and could hear the birds.

Having lived off the crest road for 20 years what has increased as nuisance traffic and noise are the crotch rocket motorcycles and cars with the same intent, to race the mountain road.

I welcome commerce to the area and those who wish to hike to the destination may stop for a pizza, taco, ribs, or at Burger Boy on their way up or back to town.

Please educate yourselves on the truly low impact this will have on our mountain (they have real and thorough studies). We know we need more jobs and revenue in our area and this one makes sense. I will check it out, go for a ride and take out-of-town guests too. Build it!!